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December 21, 2017 
 
 

Dear Walpole Recreation families –  
 
With winter already upon us, we would like to take a moment to remind our 
valued customers about the Recreation Department’s process for 
scheduling programming during inclement winter weather. 
 
In the event of inclement winter weather, please note that all Walpole 
Recreation programs and activities will mirror the decision made by 
Walpole Public Schools: 

 If Walpole Public Schools are cancelled for the day, all Walpole 
Recreation programs and activities will also be cancelled for the day.  
 

 If there is a delayed opening for Walpole Public Schools, the 
Recreation Department will evaluate weather conditions, make a 
determination, and notify registrants as soon as possible.  
 

 If inclement weather occurs while school is not in session (such as in 
the afternoon/evening, on the weekends, or during school vacation) 
the Recreation Department will evaluate weather conditions, make a 
determination, and notify registrants as soon as possible.  
 

In the event that programs are cancelled, a notice will be sent out to 
registrants via email and placed in the banner of our website at 
www.walpolerec.com.  
 
The Recreation Department will attempt to reschedule missed classes to 
the best of its ability at the end of the program session.  
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